
 
 
 

This is an application to request additional funding from Student Senate.  Fill out this 
application and return to Katey Ebaugh’s or scan and send to ebakaa@bluffton.edu. Once 
this is completed you will receive instructions regarding attendance at a Student Senate 
meeting. 

Applicant's name 

 

 

Organization name (if applicable) 

 

 

Campus mailbox number 

 

 

Amount requested from Student Senate 

 

 

Did your organization receive allocations? YES or NO 

 

What is your organization's account balance? 

 

 

Reason for funding request? 

 

 

Proposed budget for event (please be detailed) 

 

 

How will this event benefit Bluffton University? 

 

 

Are you pursuing sources of funding beyond Student Senate? 

 

 

 
Student Senate 

 

Date Created 
 
 

Application for Additional Funding #__ 


